
Lakewood Junior Baseball  

General Meeting November 8, 2022 

Called to order 7:05 PM 

Board members present Angie Avalos-Solis, Ed Emmitt, Cassie Farley, Carolyn Huffman and coaches 

Danny Schneider, Rick Loya, Justin & Brian Shaifer. 

RMJBL meeting notes.  Was concern some leagues may move to AYL but appears all teams will stay with 

RMJBL.   

Discussed storage shed and transitioning from storage units to new Lakewood storage shed at Morse.  

Move is tentatively set for Saturday November 19th at 9 AM, awaiting approval from City of Lakewood to 

gain access.  

CABA free registration is open and it is free until the end of December.   

League store discussion, team snap charges small fee, team spirit store but “harder to get in” does offer 

free service though, square locker which offers a free set up and is open year around and has a quick 

turnaround.  Angie feels Square locker might be best option based on our research.  Easy to install on 

website.  She will discuss with Jen about getting that set up.  

Rick had good luck with uniforms from Denver Athletics, however, didn’t like the snapback hats used 

during fall ball. Lakewood will stay with Denver Athletics for the 2023 season.  

Coaches please send over roster projections to Carolyn and Angie to make sure everyone is on the same 

page.  There is a lot of returning players that have not registered yet so please try and coordinate with 

their parents to find out their plans for 2023 season.  Parents do not have to pay in full at this just 

registering helps with roster formation and uniform ordering.  

Cassie is trying to coordinate a Rockies night for the league and awaiting potential dates. 

50/50 raffles and Super Bowl squares were brought up as potential fundraisers for teams.  

Next board meeting is tentatively set for December 13th at 7 PM, via Zoom.   

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM 


